
 
WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 23 

 
PROPOSED DUAL TOUCAN CROSSING 

B4100 BANBURY ROAD, LIGHTHORNE HEATH 
 
Warwickshire County Council hereby gives notice of its intention to install a Dual Toucan 
Crossing on the B4100 Banbury Road southeast of the new residential development access, 
in accordance with a planning condition for the residential development on Land at 
Gaydon/Lighthorne Heath (Stratford On Avon District Council and Planning Application 
reference is 15/00976/OUT) 
 
A copy of this notice and a plan showing the location of the proposals can be inspected at 
Warwickshire Direct in Shire Hall, Market Place, Warwick during opening hours. The plan is 
also available to view on our website www.warwickshire.gov.uk/trafficsignals or please use 
the contact details below to request a copy.  
 
Any enquiries relating to the proposals may be made to Brian Palmer, Engineering Design 
Services, Environmental Services, Communities Directorate, Shire Hall Post Room, 
Northgate Street, Warwick, CV34 4SP, telephone number: 01926 736109 or emailed to 
brianpalmer@warwickshire.gov.uk.  
 
Written correspondence must be sent so as to be received by 15th January 2021.  
 
The Council regrets any inconvenience that may be caused due to the works. 
 

S Tompkins 
Assistant Director 

Environmental Services 
Shire Hall, Warwick 
18th December 2020 
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